
 

 

TOWN OF BARNES 
EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES COMMITTEE MEETING 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2016 
3:00 PM in the Barnes Town Office 

 
 

Due to the lack of a quorum the meeting was not called to order and no official business 
was conducted. 
 
Members present were; Carl Heltne, Chris Webb, and Guy Johnston. Also in 
attendance were Barnes residents; Jim Krook and Donna Porter. 
 
A work session took place reviewing the preliminary draft of the “Evaluation” 
presentation. 
 
The three members present decided on the next meeting date to be Tuesday, March 
15th, 2016. After some discussion the time was set for 3 PM. 
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